
 

 
 
 

 
 

The Utility Regulator invites you to attend a  

 
 

 WORKSHOP ON THE  

SUPPLIER MARKETING CODE OF PRACTICE 

 
 

This event will involve presentations and discussion groups to 
enable the Utility Regulator to start gathering stakeholder views 
on our proposals in relation to the Supplier Marketing Code of 

Practice.    
 
 
 
 

Thursday 21st March 2013 
Tea/coffee and registration: 10.15am  

Workshop: 10.30am – 1pm 
 

Location 
Boardroom, 4th Floor,  

Queens House,  
14 Queen Street, Belfast 

 
 

 
Please RSVP by 14th March 2013 to: 

 
Sinead Dynan 

T: 028 9031 6339  
E: sinead.dynan@uregni.gov.uk   

  
 


